
Baptist Care SA aims to be as accessible as possible.  
We will do our best to support you if you let us know what assistance you require. 
  
What are my transport/parking options for getting to and from Baptist Care SA? 
Baptist Care SA is located at 130 Rose Terrace, Wayville, S.A. (opposite the Adelaide 
Showgrounds). While there are no accessible car parks in front of the Baptist Care SA office, 
there are unmarked accessible car parks available at 134 Rose Terrace. Please call ahead on 
8273 7100 to reserve an accessible car space. This carpark has sealed concrete and is 
approximately 100 metres from the front entrance of the Baptist Care SA building. There is 
free 2 hour on-street parking on the streets surrounding the Baptist Care SA and a car park 
with casual rates is also available on Rose Terrace opposite Baptist Care SA. Taxi drop off 
can be organised at the front entrance and our staff can call for a taxi on behalf of attendees.  
 
Public Transport 
If you are coming from the city, catch the Seaford train from Adelaide Railway Station to the 
Adelaide Showground Railway Station (a six minute ride) and walk or wheel  220 metres up 
Rose Terrace to Baptist Care SA. Alternatively, catch the Bus W91, 265, 167C or G10 from 
the city. Check Adelaide Metro for further details. 
 
Accessibility at Baptist Care SA 
There are sealed pathways to Baptist Care SA 
and wheelchair access to the front entrance. To 
enter the building there is a buzzer to the left of 
the front door with an electric sliding door. 
Immediately to the right is a lift to Level 2 where 
there is a high level reception desk. All visitors 
must sign in. If required, reception staff can 
assist with the sign in sheet. Most public 
activities are located on the second floor. 
 
An accessible toilet is behind the reception 
area to the left (through the kitchen area). 
Chairs are used in an open space that can be 
arranged in different ways to accommodate 
access requirements- so please let us know 
your space and seating requirements. While a 
Hearing Loop is not used, we can use 
microphones and speakers if required. 
Assistance animals are welcome.  
 
 
* * If we have missed anything, please contact us * *  
 

 


